


• SB 172 increases the residential property tax exemption 
from $50,000 to $75,000 

• Optional tool for local communities to use to reduce tax 
burden

• Increased exemption amount equals more than $400 in 
annual savings to average homeowner

• More than $12,000 in savings over the life of a 30-year 
residential mortgage



• Property taxes have dramatically increased

• The cost of living in Alaska has increased the last few 
decades as well

• Average income has not even doubled during the 
same time



• Anchorage saw the second largest property tax 
growth in the country between 2019 and 2020

• Property assessment cards were sent out recently in 
Anchorage, Mat-Su, and North Star Borough. Some 
property owners saw 10% increases in appraisals or 
more.

• Many Alaskans are looking for solutions to increasing 
property taxes



• On August 28, 2012, the Alaskan voters passed 
Proposition 1, Property Tax Exemption Act

• Prop 1 Increased the residential property tax 
exemption from $20,000 to $50,000

• Six boroughs and municipalities now take advantage 
of the exemption set by the state. 

• 54% of Alaskans enjoy property tax relief through this 
exemption

















• Property tax relief is needed now 

• The cost of living for Alaskans has increased 
dramatically

• SB 172 increases the allowable residential property tax 
burden from $50,000 to $75,000

• Optional tool for local communities to use to reduce 
tax burden, most Alaskans utilize current exemption

• Homeowners could save $400 a year, and $12,000 over 
the life of a mortgage
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